
 
To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HAHS Learner Schedules Released 
Date: August 19, 2020 
 
Learners and Families,  
 
Learner daily schedules for the 2020-2021 school year were released.  You can view your 
learner’s schedule via the Skyward Family Access Portal.  Screenshots to show learners how to 
access the schedules from the Skyward Mobile App are shared on the following pages of this 
memo.  Families may also use the Skyward web version.  
 
Please Note​:  ​These schedules do not reflect changes with online classes​.  Learners that are 
participating in the BILD online program to start the school year, or that have a hybrid schedule, 
will have additional communication sent when those changes are made.  The schedule that can 
be viewed now is only based upon a learner’s schedule if they would have remained in the 
traditional HAHS setting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 


